
MEETING MINUTES—MP&CAC—HELLGATE CHAPTER 

February 18, 2019    American Legion Hall  Annual Chili Potluck 

  

President Dave McIntosh called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM (23 members present).   

Minutes: Dave noted that since the last minutes were three months old (no meetings in 

Dec/Jan)., we would dispense with reading them. 

Treasurer’s Report:    Karen reported (numbers in official minutes). One bill—PO Box rental. 

She announced that a new membership roster is in the works.  If you haven’t paid your dues, 

you will not be on the roster.  $30 for everyone payable to Hellgate Car Club.  Send to the 

attention of Karen Winz, Hellgate Car Club, PO Box 2102, Missoula, MT 59806 

Correspondence: none  
  

Old Business: 

Xmas Party and Annual Donation:  Dave thanked the Williams for setting up the annual 

Christmas Party. $81.00 was collected for our annual charity donation. J made a motion that 

we round the amount up to $100 and donate it to Meals on Wheels; Doug Winz seconded; 

motion approved. 

New Business:  

Annual Montana Automotive & Technology Show (MAT), April 12-14, Southgate Mall: 

Jeff noted that our usual location in the mall now contains a children’s carousel which might 

affect car numbers. Fred noted that he and Mary measured the area and said we can probably 

park eight cars.  Fred asked for members who want to show their cars, particularly small cars.   

Anyone interested in showing a car should contact Fred to get an entry form. The club pays 

the entry fee.  He also noted we will need volunteers to staff our information table and watch 

the cars. Discussion continues. 

Spring Tour, June 21-23, Lewistown:  The January Times has info and registration forms.  

Motel space is limited in Lewistown, so Doug suggested we get our reservations in early.     

Upcoming Tours:  Sam said the Shifters and Bitterrodders will be doing Wednesday evening 

drives this summer throughout the local area.  Stay tuned for more info. 

58th International Antique Auto Meet, June 27-30, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan: Doug 

announced this tour that some of us may want to attend. The Saskatoon Antique Auto Club 

has posted the registration form on-line at   saaclub.com     click on “International” at the 

top of the page.  Greg will also post the form on the montanapioneerandclassicautoclub  

website.     Discussion continues. 

 

 



Other Announcements:  

Next Meeting:    March 18, 2019.  Annual Spring Potluck, 6:30 PM, followed by meeting. 

Hosts: Officers 

Fall Tour, Butte, September 6-8, 2019 

Coffee/Cars will meet the first Saturday of each month (weather permitting) in the parking lot 

of Southgate Mall.  

Adjourned: 8 pm 

50/50:  Doug Winz ($16.00) 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Cathy Smyers, Secretary  


